THE ROUNDUP

Newsletter for Boots 'N Buckles Dance Club

September, 1988

B 'N B SUMMER FUN

"Hot Fun In The Summertime”

The Boots 'N Buckles dance at Buck Norred

Ranch on August 28 was a great success! The day

was hot, the music was hot, and the dancing was

hot! Dancers from several clubs were represented -

Boots 'N Buckles, The Country Quick Steppers,

and Buvette Hall - plus other people who were out

for a good time.

The covered dance floor was large and smooth and

a delightful breeze helped to make everyone more
comfortable. The Don Cox Band played our
favorite music and took requests as well. When
the band took a break, Sharon and Paul Pina

* played recorded music and kept us from slowing
down! Sharon and Paul offered dance lessons
before the regular dance and for the children so
they could perform at a break.

Drinks and hot dogs were free with admission, and

were mighty welcome. Those of you who did not
attend missed seeing your president dancing in
boots and shorts - quite a sight!! The BuckNorred
Ranch was a wonderful place to dance and it was
fun to share a good time in a new location.

Look for future outings sponsored by Boots 'N
Buckles.

SWISS PARK LESSONS

Recent events at Swiss Park Dance Lessons have
necessitated our taking certain measures to make
things more secure for those of you who attend.

Our intention is to totally eliminate bandits and
other riff-raff from slithering into our dance
lessons with intentions in contrast to what the
spirit of Country Western Dancing is all about.

You will notice a table immediately upon entry
from which I will be attending the music, and
more importantly, watching the door. This could
possibly cause a bottleneck of traffic on certain
occasions, but we decided this was the best plan.

Other doors will have to remain closed at the
beginning of the evening. Later in the evening, or
if it gets too warm, I will open either or both. We
ask that your enter through the bar door.

We hope that by taking these and other measures,
the problems we have been encountering will
remain invisible to you. Please let Charlotte or me
know if you see anyone who may be disruptive to
our program.

On QOctober 10, SWISS PARK DANCE LES-
SONS will feature guest instructor and
choreographer, Dave West, who will teach us his
best award-winning, Waltz moves. Then in No-
vember, Grand Champion choreographer Rich
Small, will be with us for a very special two hour
class on styling and technique.

Neil Hale
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QUICK STEPPERS

The COUNTRY QUICK STEPPERS will give
two dances in Sptember. The first will be on
September 10 at the Veterans Memorial Building
in Redwood City at 8:30. The second will be
September 24 at Bowditch School in Foster City.
All Boots 'N Buckles members are welcome to
attend.

GET UP AND DANCE

OK all you dancers - get up and dance! The kids
are going back to school, your summer activities
are drawing to a close, and it's time to think about
dancing again. Now is a good time to check the
recreation schedules in your area to see where you
can take classes to brush up on your steps.

Here is a list of just a few places you can look for
classes:

City of Los Altos, Rec Dept. - Lessons by Mike
and Norene Gural on Wednesdays. Call
(415)4592-0829.

Dubin recreation Department - Lessons with Nora
Wilt (415)592-0829

San Jose Rec - Dave Coffman, (408)224-6141.

San Jose Metro Adult Ed - Linda Adams (408)
978-8710, or Susan Sjostrom, (408)578-7982

Rember Swiss Park in Newark offers lessons on
Monday and Wednesday, Buvette Hall in
Campbell has classes on Monday and Wednesday,
Cowtows' lessons are Tuesday and Sunday, and
The Saddle Rack offers lessons on Tuesday and
Wednesday. It's great to be a Country Western
dancer, so get out there and dance! Let's see you
at Swiss Park onFriday nights!

COUNTRY SWING

On September 10, the B.C. Cha Cha will be taught
by Bill Jackson and Carolyn Jones. The regular
monthly dance will follow this special program.

Country Swing dances are held every second
Saturday of each month. The location is at Monte
Vista - at the corner of Lowell and Tracy Blvd. in
Tracy, CA. All Boots 'N Buckles members are
invited to attend. We hope you will come over
and give us a boost on the 10th!

Videos from "Partner Movers" workshops and
Country Western T-Shirts can be ordered from Jim
Sneed, 24221 South Chrisman Road, Space 34,
Tracy, CA 95376.

Jim Sneed
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BOOTS N’ BUCKLES
JACKETS

ARE BACK!

Our Standard Club Jacket is like our flag. It identifies us as

a group, one of the oldest and best country western dance clubs

anywhere. C/W dancing is best in the US, best on the WEST COAST,
and best in the BAY AREA. Wear your jacket and show people where
YOU go on Friday Nights.

For this order only, Boots n Buckles will contribute $10 towards
the cost of standard color jackets. Orders must be received by
September 23, 1988. Make your check out to Boots n Buckles and
put "jackets" on the memo line (no cash please). Bring this form
attached to your check to Friday night dances or Send to... Bill
Jackson, 12800 Dianne Dr., Los Altos Hills, CA 94022

COST OF EACH JACKET (except extra long).....ceeeceevcenenss $60.
BNB CONTRIBUTION STANDARD CCLOR ONLY (BLUE ON WHITE)....... 10.
YOUR COST AS A MEMBER QF BNB..senvesseseswsasssessasssssssss 50. $50.00

Please indicate color, NAVY BLUE letters on.. WHITE, (standard)
or
WHITE letters on..... NAVY BLUE add back $10

Please indicate size S M L XL XXL
If extra long is needed indicate so and add $5.

Total payable to Boots n BuckleS.....cvcveveieerornsoccasasans $

Please indicate your FIRST name to be on the front.
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THE ROUNDUP
1708 Mirassou Dr.
San Jose, CA 95124

MUSTICAL DISCRETION
FOR ALL QF YOUR

C/W DANCE OCCASIONS

NEIL HALE

415 656-3723




